## **REFUND POLICY**

## **Course Withdrawals and Refunds**

GPH follows the University policy for course withdrawals and refunds. If a request to withdraw from a graduate course is submitted past the deadlines, our school will not grant permission to students to withdraw from classes without financial or academic penalty.

It is the student's responsibility to be aware of the schedules posted on the NYU Bursar's website (https://www.nyu.edu/students/student-information-and-resources/bills-payments-and-refunds/refunds-and-withdrawals.html).

Information about refunds and deadlines may be found at Dropping Classes/Semester Withdrawal (https://www.nyu.edu/students/student-information-and-resources/bills-payments-and-refunds/refunds-and-withdrawals/dropping-classes.html) and the withdrawal schedule may be found at Registering for Classes (https://www.nyu.edu/students/student-information-and-resources/registration-records-and-graduation/registration/registration-schedules.html#wd).